
THANK YOU            
to our wonderful 

patient family for all 
your patience and 

support! 
                       
We couldn’t do this 

without YOU  
                  

I will have exciting 
news about our new 
dental home coming 

soon!!  
                    

                                                  February 28, 2019



Fern Cytryn, DDS, FAAPD   January 31, 2018
          Diplomate 
American Board of Pediatric Dentistry
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           Of Rockland County. P.C. 

MOVING UPDATE
Thank you to each of you in our practice family for your 

kindness, graciousness, and good wishes!

Dear Parents,

I am writing to update you on the status of my office’s move.  It has been many 
months since we embarked on this exciting endeavor and unfortunately things 
are not progressing as planned.  We have been experiencing unforeseen delays 
and set backs which are severely hampering our efforts to move forward and 
open our new office.  I am working diligently to address this, and I have also 
been looking into other options to be able to offer you appointments.

In any event, who is most important is your child.  Their continuing dental care 
has always been and still is my top priority.  In light of this, my recommendation is 
for you to look into seeing another Pediatric Dentist.  Your insurance company 
has a list and if you like I can provide you feedback about those you would 
consider scheduling with.  Please let me know if there is anything I can do to 
assist you with this.

I will continue to update you on our status, and you can always feel free to call 
me at 845-269-7953.  I am looking forward to contacting you with good news and 
welcoming you to our brand new, cutting edge Disney inspired office.

Thank you for your patience, thoughtfulness and understanding; and the 
confidence you have always placed in me.

All My Best,

Dr. Fern

245 N. Main Street  #97  New City,  NY 10956     (845) 269-7953     www.drfernsmile.com

http://www.drfernsmile.com
http://www.drfernsmile.com
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MOVING UPDATE         

Thank you to each of you for all your patience, good 
wishes and thoughtfulness!

We are very excited to embark on growing our practice to provide you with more and 
enhanced amenities. Our new space will still reflect the highest level of care, fun, and 
happiness you have come to know and expect. 

As you know we began this endeavor several months ago and due to unexpected 
events beyond our control our new office is unfortunately behind schedule.  I sincerely 
apologize to you for this delay.  I want you to know that I am painstakingly working to 
address this situation. You will be able to reach me at 845-269-7953.  I will continue to 
update you on our status and you can always check here for updates. 

I sincerely appreciate your patience and understanding; and the confidence you have 
always placed in me. Addressing your child’s needs always remains my utmost priority. 
We look forward to welcoming you to our new, state of the art Disney inspired office. 

As always if you have any questions please feel free to call me. 

         All My Best,

           Dr. Fern 

         Fern Cytryn, DDS                                             

! ! ! !
16 Squadron Blvd. 
Suite 101    
New City, NY 10956
(845) 634-3200     
www.drfernsmile.com


